
 

 

<Mail Name> 

<Address Line 1> 

<Address Line 2> 

<Address Line 3> 

<Address Line 4> 

   

9 June 2014  

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

PROPERTIES AFFECTED BY AUCKLAND COUNCIL’S SUBMISSION ON THE 

PROPOSED AUCKLAND UNITARY PLAN 

The Proposed Auckland Unitary Plan (PAUP) is the council’s proposed rulebook for 

development and environmental protection, and will eventually replace the existing regional 

and district plans from the former councils in Auckland. On 30 September 2013, the PAUP 

was notified for submissions, with the submission period ending on 28 February 2014. 

Auckland Council itself made a submission on the PAUP seeking to correct minor errors and 

make other minor amendments.  

This letter is to inform you that the council’s submission requested that a designation that 

applies to the below property (or properties), or a portion of the property (or properties), be 

changed. 

 

<Property Line 1> 

<Property Line 2> 

<Property Line 3> 

<Property Line 4> 

A designation can restrict what landowners can do on their property within a specific area, or 

can allow for public works or projects to be carried out by a ‘requiring authority’, such as a 

Minister of the Crown, local authority or network utility operator. Specific details about the 

designation change proposed by the council can be found within the submission itself. 

The council’s submission can be accessed online from 

www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/unitaryplan, under the ‘submissions’ heading. The 

submission point relating to the above property is located within the <volume> 

submission points PDF, and is submission point <submission point>. 

If you wish to support or oppose this point, you are able to make a further submission. The 

further submissions round will run for 30 workings days from 11 June to 22 July 2014. 

Additional information about this process and guidance on how to make a further submission 

is available on our website at the above address. 

http://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/unitaryplan


 

 

 

If you have any questions about how the council’s submission on the PAUP affects the 

above property (or properties), need help with making a further submission, or have any 

other questions please contact the Unitary Plan team on (09)365 3786 8am to 5pm, Monday 

to Friday, or by email on unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz . 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

John Duguid 

Manager Unitary Plan 

mailto:unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

